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Our MISSION . . .
Through a culture of
excellence, immerse
students in educational
opportunities and
empower them to excel in
an interconnected world.

At the December 15, 2022 
Board of Education Meeting, the 
Board accepted the retirement 
of Superintendent Dr. James P. 
Kalis, effective July 31, 2023.

Dr. Kalis has been with the 
Riverside Local School District 
for 26 years. He is currently 
the 24th longest tenured 
superintendent in the entire 
state of Ohio, having served as 
the head of the District since 
2007.

In addition, he has also served 
as the Assistant Superintendent 
(2003-2007), Principal of 
Riverside Campus (2001-
2003), Principal at LaMuth 
Middle School (1999-2001) and 
Assistant Principal of Riverside 
Campus (1997-1999).

DISTRICT

“I have certainly enjoyed my 
26 years at Riverside serving in 
multiple leadership roles,” Dr. 
Kalis said. “I would like to thank 
all former and current members 
of the Board of Education for 
giving me the opportunity to 
serve the children of the school 
district and making compulsory 
public education my life’s work.”

Dr. Kalis has impacted 
the lives of thousands of 
staff members, students 
and community members 
throughout the past 26 years. 
We cannot thank him enough 
for his leadership, service and 
dedication 
to the 

District and the community.
The Board of Education 

is currently working with the 
Ohio School Boards Association 
(OSBA) to conduct an extensive 
Superintendent search.

Dr. Kalis’  Letter to the Community . . . page 2
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Thank You, Deputy Rowland
We want to congratulate District School Resource 

Officer Robert Rowland on accepting a position 
with the Chesterland Police Department. Deputy 
Rowland’s last day with Riverside was February 10, 
2023. Deputy Rowland was with our District since the 
summer of 2020 and was a tremendous asset to all of 
our staff and students. Aside from keeping us all safe, 
he built a strong, long lasting, positive relationship 
with everyone he interacted with.

We will miss Deputy Rowland and wish him the 
best of luck moving forward.

Deputy James Fitzgerald will take over (alongside 
Deputy Joseph Basco) as one of our two District School 
Resource Officers (SRO). He is a 2017 Riverside High 
School Graduate and has been with the Lake County 
Sheriff ’s Office since January of 2022. Prior to 
working for the Lake County Sheriff ’s Office, he was 
a police officer with South Euclid Police. Welcome to 
Riverside, Deputy Fitzgerald!

The District continues to work with the Lake 
County Sheriff ’s Office to recruit and hire additional 
school safety officers (SSO).

As you may already be aware, I have 
submitted notice to the Riverside Board of 
Education of my intent to retire effective 
August 1, 2023. The Board accepted my 
retirement letter through a resolution at 
its regularly scheduled monthly meeting 
on December 15, 2022. Naturally, this 
decision was a difficult one for me as I 
have served nearly 35 years as an educator, 
26 of those serving in various leadership 
roles at Riverside, most recently 16 
years as Superintendent. I submitted the 
notice nearly seven months in advance to 
provide the Board with enough time to 
thoroughly search for my replacement.

I certainly consider myself fortunate 
to have been surrounded by committed 
teachers and administrators, a hard-
working staff, great students, active 

Dear
Riverside Schools Community . . .

parents, and a supportive community. 
Our collaborative efforts have helped 
to stabilize our fiscal resources, enhance 
our instructional programming, and 
make significant capital improvements 
to our facilities and safety protocols. 
As for the future, we have developed 
a comprehensive strategic plan that 
will help guide our District toward 
continuous improvement for the next 
several years. None of this could have 
been possible without the genuine effort 
and support of all district stakeholders.

In the coming months, I look forward 
to working with, and transitioning in, a 
new superintendent. I am certain that 
my replacement will be afforded the 
same type of support that I have been 
fortunate to have received during my 

tenure with the District. Come August, 
I will leave Riverside with a lifetime of 
memories while deeply cherishing the 
meaningful personal and professional 
relationships that I have made. I have 
the utmost confidence that Riverside will 
continue to be a great place for students 
to live, work, and learn.

Finally, I would also like to thank 
all former and current members of the 
Riverside Local School District Board of 
Education for giving me the opportunity 
to serve the children of the school 
District and making compulsory public 
education my life’s work.

Sincerely,

				    James P. Kalis, Ed.D.

Dr. Kalis’  Letter to the Community

Deputy Robert Rowland

Deputy James Fitzgerald
District SRO

Deputy Joseph Basco
District SRO

Deputy Karen Sweet
Riverside Campus SSO

Deputy Michael Bruening
LaMuth Middle SSO

Deputy Christopher Collins
Buckeye Elementary SSO

Deputy Mark Rich
Melridge Elementary SSO
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Strategic Plan Update
The District has been working on a new Strategic Plan since the beginning 

of 2021. A Strategic Plan helps school districts set goals and focus on areas 
to improve upon. To assist the District, the Board of Education hired 
Educational Partnerships Institute (EPI) to help facilitate the Strategic Plan. 
This organization has been working with school districts all over the state of 
Ohio for more than 30 years.

As part of this process, EPI conducted surveys and hosted focus groups 
with students, staff, board members, parents and community members to 
help define our priorities for the next several years. Through these surveys and 
focus groups, stakeholders were given the opportunity to share their thoughts 
on the District and what their experience has been like with our schools.

Once EPI gathered all the information from these surveys and focus 
groups, we were able to determine four key focus areas for a new Strategic 
Plan: Safety, Climate, and Wellness; Advocacy, Partnerships, and Engagement; 
Fiscal Sensibility; Teaching and Learning. In the summer of 2022, the Board 
of Education approved the District’s new Strategic Plan.

Since the Board’s approval, we have been busy implementing new ideas and 
strategies to help achieve goals among the four key focus areas. Some of these 
include, but are not limited to:
•	 Implementing career exploration and
	 pathway programming into our schools
•	 Increasing career readiness
	 opportunities and technical courses
•	 Increasing staff professional
	 development
•	 Using data to drive instruction
•	 Creating a new facilities plan
•	 Seeking grants and new revenue
	 streams for District initiatives
•	 Increasing transparency among
	 District finances
•	 Developing staff and student
	 celebration and recognition programs
•	 Creating student-leadership groups
	 at all our schools;

•	 Improving safety protocols in all our
	 buildings
•	 Strengthening our relationships with

	the local business community and

	 elected officials
•	 Highlighting and celebrating the
	 success of our alumni

DISTRICT

The Riverside Local School District was 
awarded $400,000 from the Ohio K-12 
School Safety Grant Program. Buckeye 
Elementary, Melridge Elementary, LaMuth 
Middle School, and the Riverside Campus 
will each receive $100,000 to be used 
towards safety improvements. Parkside and 
Riverview Elementary Schools were not 
eligible for the grant.

$400,000 Safety Grant Awarded
The District has earmarked these safety 

grant funds to install new secure entrances 
at each of its legacy buildings. Each new 
entrance will include a secure vestibule 
between two sets of locked doors to ensure 
visitors are properly vetted before entering 
our schools. These new entrances will be 
designed using current best practices for 
school safety. The District is currently under 

contract with ThenDesign Architecture 
(TDA) of Willoughby, Ohio for design 
services related to this project. 

Design is expected to be completed in 
the coming weeks with the goal of bidding 
the project out in the spring. Construction 
is anticipated to occur during the summer 
break with the goal of completing this project 
in time for the 2023-2024 school year.
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Hall Of Fame Members Honored
The Riverside Alumni Association recently inducted seven of its newest 

members into the Riverside High School Hall of Fame during its annual 
Dinner and Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony.

Congratulations to (left to right): Diane Haynes Miley (Class of 1980), 
Jesse Burke (2001), Del Bethel (1988), Linda Marcel Lucas (1962), 
Gerald “Chip” Sorber (1984), Karen White-Honkala (1979), and Al 
Raddatz (1989).

Lifetime membership in the 
Riverside Alumni Association is 

just $25. The Alumni Association fosters fellowship 
that mutually benefits the Riverside community and 
its alumni by providing:
•	 Scholarships to Riverside H.S. seniors
•	 Recognition of achievements
	 through the Hall of Fame
•	 Assistance with class reunions
•	 Networking opportunities
•	 A bridge between current students and alumni
	 For more information on the Riverside Alumni 
Association, and how to join, please visit www.
riversidealumni.com.

Join The Riverside
Alumni Association

RIVERSIDE CAMPUS

Student Athletes Sign Letter Of Intent
Congratulations to the following Riverside High School 

seniors for signing their National Letter of Intent to continue 
their academic and athletic careers in college. Signing ceremonies 
were held in November and February at the Riverside Campus.

Delaney 
Keith,
Ashland Univ., 
softball

Owen 
Meacham, 
Muskingum 
Univ., baseball

Addison 
Davis,
Mount Vernon 
Nazarene 
Univ., lacrosse

Christian 
Knight, 
Wagner 
College, 
baseball

Rylee
Shea,
Mount Vernon 
Nazarene 
Univ., lacrosse

Tyler
Baker,
Owens CC,
baseball

Jake
Miller,
Owens CC, 
baseball

Nick
Lulow, 
Baldwin 
Wallace Univ., 
football

Jason
Ryan,
Mercyhurst 
Univ., football

Taylor
Jasinski,
John Carroll 
Univ., cross 
country/track 
& field

Zoe
Seabeck,
Univ. of 
Mount Union, 
cross country/
track & field

Field House Open
COMMUNITY

The Riverside Field House is open to 
community members free of charge from 7 a.m. 
to 11 a.m. on school days. There is an indoor 
track in the Field House for walking and running.

We do ask that community members bring 
a dry pair of shoes to exercise. Lockers are 
available to store valuables and clothes, however, 
individuals must bring their own lock to secure 
their belongings.
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RIVERSIDE CAMPUS

NHS Inducts New Members
Riverside High School is proud to announce its 

newest inductees into the Dr. Mary Allen Porter 
Chapter of the National Honor Society.

To be considered for membership, students 
must have a cumulative grade point average of 
3.5. Additionally, potential members must meet 
high standards of leadership, service and character. 
Members of the Sophomore, Junior and Senior 
classes that met the G.P.A. requirement and 
completed the NHS packet were evaluated and 
screened by the five-member Faculty Council.

Leadership is based on the student’s participation 
in community and school-sponsored activities, and 
appointment or election to an office. To meet the 
service requirement, the student must have been 
active in three or more service projects in the school 
or community. Character is measured in terms of 
integrity, behavior, ethics, and cooperation with 
both students and faculty.

This year 41 students were inducted into the 
Riverside Chapter of National Honor Society on 
January 10 in the D.W. Shaner Auditorium.

Congratulations to Buckeye 
Elementary 4th grader Larimar 
Shrestha for winning the District 
Spelling Bee, a competition 
between the 4th through 8th 
grade spelling bee champions held 
in January. Larimar represented 
the District at the Lake County 
Spelling Bee in February.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Spelling “Bee” Champions!

Chris Barone (11)
Sofiah Barkoot (10)
Hannah Bauer (10)
Taylar Blatnik (11)
Gino Cavell (11)
Claire Davis (10)

2022  Nat iona l  Honor  Soc ie ty  Inductees

Emilia Diaz (10)
Michelle Fonseca Jacinto (11)

Kaitlynn Francis (10)
Nathaniel Doyle (10)

Nathan Gaspersic (11)
Sydney Hatcher (10)

Sam Heramb (11)
Ayva Hlousek (10)

Domenic Iliano (10)
Courtney Johnson (10)

Cassidy Justice (10)
Katelyn Kopacka (11)

Evan Kozina (10)
Thomas McCloskey (11)

Lillian Mitchell (10)
Julie Morse (10)

Jacob Reppert(10)
Nicholas Reppert (10)

Mitchell Sabitsch (10)
Ben Selan (11)

Adeline Shingleton (11)
Jenna Skok (11)

Kaiden Spangler (10)
Mya Strang (11)

Megan Sullivan (10)
Owen Tornow (11)

Ben Weiss (11)
Sydney Wessman(11)

Jayda White (11)
Avery Wright (10)

Margaret Wright (12)
Jessica Yanchar (10)

Winnie Yang (10)
Nicole Zanko (10)
Ryan Zorko (10)

You can purchase Riverside spirit wear online. Go to www.riversidelocalschools.com and 
click the Spirit Wear link underneath the Community Tab. Orders are pick-up only during the school year.
The Beaver Nation Spirit Store is operated by Mr. Ross and the students in his Principals of Business course. 

	 Did You Know?

Congratulations to each of our grade-level 
spelling bee champions!

Larimar Shrestha (4th Grade),
Amelia Greig (5th Grade),
Brie Lucas (6th Grade),
Stella Bilyk (7th Grade),
Alyssa Smith (8th Grade)

    Larimar Shrestha                               Amelia Greig                         Brie Lucas                         Stella Bilyk                                Alyssa Smith
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The District would 
like to thank the 
following businesses, 
organizations and 
individuals for the 
following donations, 
which were approved by 
the Board of Education 
between June 2022 and 
January 2023:
•	 Parkside PTO for
	 donating $14,000 to
	 Parkside Elementary
	 for grade-level
	 instruction
•	 Robert Reigle for
	 donating $53.90 to
	 Riverside Volleyball
•	 Thomas and Janet
	 Morse for donating
	 $1,000 for middle
	 school football pants
•	 Clean Eatz for
	 donating $500 to
	 Riverside Campus for
	 Black/Gold Students
	 of the Month
•	 Picante Mexican Grill
	 for donating $200 to
	 Recognizing Riverside
	 High School
•	 Sunny Street Café for
	 donating $200 to
	 Recognizing Riverside
	 High School
•	 Panini’s for donating
	 $100 to Recognizing
	 Riverside High School
•	 Redhawk Grill for
	 donating $200 to
	 Recognizing Riverside
	 High School
•	 Parkside PTO for
	 donating $7,414 to
	 Parkside Elementary
•	 Mentor Rotary
	 Foundation for
	 donating $400 to

8
There are still several banner 

sponsorship opportunities available 
for local businesses, organizations 
and community members. Funds 
raised from the Banner Sponsorship 
Program benefit the District’s Athletic 
Department, which supports all high 
school and middle school athletic 
programs.

In addition to Riverside Stadium, 
we have expanded the Banner 
Sponsorship Program to include the 
Field House for fall and winter sports 
and to the varsity baseball and softball 
fields for spring sports. These venues 
bring in thousands of community 
members to the Riverside Campus for 
not only high school sports, but also 
youth community leagues and various 
other events. This is a great way to have 
your company seen and recognized by 
many people on a weekly basis.

COMMUNITY

Banner Sponsorship Program

	 Riverside Drama
•	 Ken Huffman
	 for donating $100 to
	 Riverside Choirs
•	 Carissa and Jonathan
	 Sharpe for donating
	 $500 to S.I.D.E.
•	 Dr. Irrigation for
	 donating $100 to
	 S.I.D.E.
•	 Sue and Dan Reppert
	 for donating $100 to
	 S.I.D.E.
•	 Susan Dolce for
	 donating $60 to

	 S.I.D.E.
•	 Myrna and Herbert
	 Pearlman for donating
	 $25 to S.I.D.E.
•	 Various RLSD
	 employees for
	 donating $110 to the
	 LCpl David Baker
	 Memorial Fund in
	 memory of Dean Bader
•	 Laura Gauntner for
	 donating $35 to the
	 LCpl David Baker
	 Memorial Fund in
	 memory of Dean Bader

•	 Susan and Dean
	 Morrow for donating
	 $150 to the LCpl
	 David Baker Memorial
	 Fund in memory of
	 Dean Bader
•	 Scott and Kathy
	 Mayer for donating
	 $50 to the LCpl David
	 Baker Memorial Fund
	 in memory of Dean
	 Bader
•	 Wulff Enterprises,
	 Inc. for donating
	 $60 to the LCpl David

	 Baker Memorial Fund
	 in memory of Dean
	 Bader
•	 William and
	 Bernadette Bader for
	 donating $100 to the
	 LCpl David Baker
	 Memorial Fund in
	 memory of Dean Bader
•	 Lake County Liberty
	 Coalition for
	 donating a framed
	 poster of the United
	 States motto.

Adventure Subaru

Auburn Career Center

Boergert Wright Insurance

Gabe Cicconetti

Classic Volkswagen

Clean Eatz

Fire & Ice

Huntington Learning 

Center

Clair Jazbec Team, Realtor,
Keller Williams

JEMM Construction

Johnson Funeral Home

Kelsey Brown –
Howard Hanna

Lew’s Reliable
Heat & Air Conditioning

Little Mountain
Country Club

Mentor Nissan

Outback Auto Wash

Premier Behavioral
Health Services

RLEA

Ryan Homes –
Eagle Pointe

Ryan Homes –
Hillshire Woods

Scaffco Scaffolding

Smoothie King

Vector Screenprinting

WR Dawson Homes

Zappitelli
Financial Services

	 “Tier 1: All-In Sponsors”
	 2022-2023 school year8

To participate in the Banner Sponsorship Program, please contact
Nick Carrabine, Director of Marketing and Communications for the Riverside Local School 

District, at 440-358-8216 or by email at nick.carrabine@riversideschools.net.

PLEASE NOTE  . . . CALL or TEXT the statewide 
tipline at 844-723-3764 to anonymously report 

anything that seems suspicious or endangering
to you, your friends or your school community.

Help Keep Our Schools Safe
Hear something? ... See something? ... Say something!
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Seth Anderson	 Riverside Campus	 Tutor

Karina Baldwin	 Melridge Elementary	 Long-Term Substitute–TESOL

Jessica Beigh	 Riverview Elementary	 Lunchroom Assistant

Ariel Bissell Kriwinsky	 Riverside Campus	 ELA Teacher (8th Grade)

Jennifer Bockhoff	 Parkside Elementary	 Latchkey Assistant–AM

Stephanie Bodnovich	 Buckeye Elementary	 ESSER Tutor

Lauren Brenizer	 Parkside Elementary	 Intervention Tutor

Payton Brownlee	 Riverview Elementary	 Title Tutor

Michael Bruening	 LaMuth Middle School	 School Safety Officer

Lauren Cantini	 Riverview Elementary	 4th Grade Teacher

Danielle Cawrse	 Parkside Elementary	 Special Needs Assistant

Christopher Collins	 Buckeye Elementary	 School Safety Officer

Jennifer Connolly	 LaMuth Middle School	 Title Tutor

Robin D’Abate	 Riverview Elementary	 SPED Classroom Assistant

Mackenzie Davis	 Riverside Campus	 Intervention Specialist

Carolyn Deas	 Riverside Campus	 Long-Term Substitute–PE

Lauren Denk	 Parkside Elementary	 Kindergarten Teacher

Faith DiCicco	 Parkside Elementary	 Intervention Tutor

Jennifer Dunning	 LaMuth Middle School	 Assistant Cook

Dustin Ettinger	 Riverside Campus	 Intervention Specialist

Tracy Frank	 LaMuth Middle School	 Building Assistant

Sara Gambol	 Riverview Elementary	 SPED Assistant

Cheyenne Hedderick	 Parkside Elementary	 Playground Assistant

Haley Hord	 Buckeye Elementary	 Playground Assistant

Stephen Hunter	 Riverside Campus	 TESOL

Jessica Jaramillo	 Riverside Campus	 8th Grade Math Teacher

Carrie Jenks	 Buckeye Elementary	 2nd Grade Teacher

Sierra Justice	 Buckeye Elementary	 ESSER Tutor

Kimberly Knight	 Melridge/Riverview	 Elementary Music Teacher

Amber Koubeck	 Melridge Elementary	 ESSER Tutor

Jamie Kuta	 Parkside Elementary	 ESSER Reading Tutor

Virginia Lendvay	 Riverside Campus	 Teacher Assistant (Building)

Beth Maclin	 Parkside Elementary	 SPED Assistant

Jessica Marut	 Riverside Campus	 In-School Suspension Teacher

Alexa Matejka	 Hale Road (Pre-School)	Pre-K Intervention Specialist

Lori Matty	 Riverside Campus	 Special Needs Assistant

Alyson Mekinda	 Melridge Elementary	 2nd Grade Teacher 

Chris Miller	 Parkside Elementary	 Special Needs Classroom Assistant

Deborah Mills	 Riverside Campus	 Assistant Cook

Welcome To Riverside
Alecia Nagy	 Hale Road (Pre-School)	Preschool SPED Assistant

Andrea Nasca	 Melridge/Riverview	 Long-Term Elementary Technology

		      Computer Teacher

Payton Noggy	 Hale Road (Pre-School)	SPED Assistant

Geoffrey Noreika	 LaMuth Middle School	 Title Tutor

Dinah Parker	 Buckeye Elementary	 TESOL Teacher

Matthew Parrish	 Riverside Campus	 Job Coach

Michael Patrizi	 CAO	 Assistant Treasurer

MaKayla Peffer	 Parkside Elementary	 ESSER Tutor

Chrystal Poling	 Parkside Elementary	 Lunchroom Assistant

Mikayla Ponsart	 Parkside Elementary	 Latchkey PM Coordinator

Kenneth Potosky	 Riverside Campus	 12-month Field House Custodian

John Pymn	 Buckeye Elementary	 Special Needs Assistant

Heather Rexrode	 McKinley Elementary	 Cashier

Mark Rich	 Melridge Elementary	 School Safety Officer

Brenda Rodriquez	 Riverview Elementary	 Latchkey Assistant

Paige Simmons	 Riverside Campus	 Long-Term Guidance Counselor

Abigail Siuda	 Parkside Elementary	 TESOL Teacher

April Smith	 Riverside Campus	 Temporary 10-month Secretary

Rachel Smith	 Riverside Campus	 Long-Term TESOL Teacher

Shawna Smith	 Riverside Campus	 Temporary Transportation Assistant 

Danielle Stanic	 LaMuth Middle School	 ESSER Tutor (Math)

Jessica Strauss	 Buckeye Elementary	 Building Assistant

Krysten Studer	 Parkside Elementary	 Long-Term 2nd Grade Teacher 

Brian Sundstrom	 Riverside Campus	 Skilled Crafts Electrician

Sharon Swartzwelder	 Transportation	 Transportation Operator

Kerri Sweda	 Riverview Elementary	 Lunchroom Assistant

Karen Sweet	 Riverside Campus	 School Safety Officer

Deborah Thompson	 Riverside Campus	 Assistant Cook–JRW

John Timko	 Buckeye Elementary	 ELA Title Tutor

Ashley Trickett	 Riverview Elementary	 SPED Assistant

Kristel Turchik	 Float/Custodial	 12-month Evening Custodian (Float)

Erica Wayts	 Riverview Elementary	 Special Needs Assistant

Kevin Weirich	 LaMuth Middle School	 ESSER Tutor

Christina Weybrecht	 Melridge Elementary	 SPED Assistant

Megan Woodward	 Melridge Elementary	 Intervention Specialist

Alexis Yarshen	 Parkside Elementary	 3rd Grade Teacher

Tina Zaby	 Riverview Elementary	 Teacher (Building) Assistant

The following individuals have been hired to various postions throughout the District since last summer. Welcome to all of you!

Bus Drivers/Bus Aides/
	 Transportation Dept. Substitutes
Evening Custodians and Substitutes
Latchkey Assistants
Lunchroom Assistants
Special Needs Classroom Assistants 

LOOKING FOR WORK?  . . .  We’re looking for you!

Any interested applicants for these 
positions should contact Mallory Aliff, 
Human Resources Director for the 
Riverside Local School District, by 
email at mallory.aliff@riversideschools.
net or apply via the Employment page 
at www.riversidelocalschools.com.

Substitute
Teachers
Applicants for a 
substitute teacher 

position shoud submit their application 
via the North Coast Shared Services 
Alliance at www.northcoastssa.org. 
A Bachelor’s Degree (in any field) is 
required as well as a clean criminal 
background check.
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Join Us ...
Upcoming
Events

	The Addams Family
	 Riverside Theatre will be 
performing The Addams Family 
as its spring musical. Show times are 
Thursday, March 9 at 5 p.m. , Friday 
March 10 at 7:30 p.m. and Saturday 
March 11 at 7:30 p.m. Tickets for the 
show are available at www.rivtheatre.
booktix.com.

	Senior Citizen
	 Appreciation Dinner
	 In conjunction with the spring 
musical, the District will host its 
popular Senior Citizen Appreciation 
Dinner on Thursday, March 9 at 4 
p.m. Seniors can enjoy a free meal 
followed by a free performance of 
The Addams Family at 5 p.m.

	Community Easter Egg Hunt
	 The annual Riverside Community Easter 
Egg Hunt, sponsored by the Riverside 
Parent Teacher Association, will take place 
on Saturday, April 8 at noon. The egg hunt, 
which is offered for children ages pre-K 
through 5th grade, will take place in front of 
Riverside High School rain, snow or sunshine! 
This event is free of charge, but children must 
bring their own bag or a basket to collect eggs.

COMMUNITY


